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COMMUNICATIONS

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: NHPUC Docket DT 10-211

Dear Ms. Howland:

October 25, 2010

Enclosed are an original and seven copies of this letter and a Petition to Intervene in the
above referenced docket.

Since ly,

K~/~/~~U
Darren Winslow
CFO

Office of the Consumer Advocate
NeuStar
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359 Corporate Drive, Portsmouth, NH 03801 -6808

(603) 766-1000 - Fax (603) 766-1050


